APRIL NEWSLETTER
We hope you had a fun and restful Spring Break.
SBAC testing for 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades will begin on Monday, April 7th and will run through Friday, May 2nd. To help ensure your child performs their best, please make sure they are well-rested, have a nutritious breakfast, and attend school regularly. If possible, please schedule any appointments after school to avoid any interruptions during testing hours. Your support in making this process as smooth as possible is appreciated!
Save the Date! Plan to join us for Family Science Night on April 8th from 5pm – 6:30pm. This family fun event for all grades will be hosted by Sierra Nevada Journeys and sponsored by our wonderful Verdi PFA. Look for more information coming soon!
If you haven’t done so already, please complete your child’s online registration for the     25-26 school year at your earliest convenience. This helps us plan classrooms and the staff needed for next year. Instructions are posted on Washoeschools.net/Verdi. 
Lastly, our wonderful PFA is hosting a Spring Fling for our students and their families on Friday April 25 from 6pm – 8pm. Enjoy lively music, photo booth and light refreshments. More information regarding the location and cost to follow.
Lastly, we would like to thank our Gold Sponsor Stitser Family of Companies for their generous support. 

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS:
3/31                                        Welcome back. 
4/7                                          SBAC testing through May 2
4/8                                          Science Night 5pm - 6:30pm 
4/11                                        Backward Day
4/25                                        Spring Fling at old Verdi School 6pm – 8pm
4/29                                        PFA meeting at 3:30
4/2, 9, 16, 23 and 30             Early release at 2:30

